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Club Information 
 
President – Seth Nagy 
Vice President – Brett Springall 
Secretary/Treasurer – Shirley Teague 
Safety Officers – Richard Hass, George Herr 
Field Marshalls – Jack Adams, Larry Smith 
Into Pilots: 
Seth Nagy, Ron Miller, & Brett Springall 
 
A Note From The President 
 
I'm excited good flying weather is finally 
here. We got the OK from Mike Lane at the 
County to trim the trees. We are almost 
finished with that big job. I want to thank 
Larry, Gary and Jack for their help with tree 
cutting. We'll finish up the tree trimming at 
our next work day April 15th. 
 
I hope everyone will be able to make the 
meeting Wednesday April 19th. Remember, 
the meeting will be at the field. One major 
item to discuss is a proposed runway 
improvement. As always, we'll start the 
meeting at 7:00 PM, but come early and fly.  
Hope to see you Wednesday. 
 
Seth 
 
Up Coming Events 
 
May 6 – WHAM. Open House Fun Fly  
 
May 06, Sanford, NC - 22nd Annual 
Joe Kitts Fly In 
 
May 7 – WHAM. 4 Star 40 Pylon Race  
rules at www.wham-rc.org. 
 
May 17~20, Woodruff, SC – Joe Nall 
 
June 3 – WHAM. 3rd Annual Warbirds 
Over Bob Wilson 

 
June 24. CAM. 2nd Annual Fly In 
 
August 5th - 8th WHAM. Annual Bob 
Wilson Memorial Fun Fly 
 
August 6th – WHAM. 4 Star 40 Pylon 
Rules at  www.wham-rc.org. 
 
January 1, 2007 – WHAM 4 Star 40 
Pylon Race III. Rules at  www.wham-
rc.org. 
 
The WHAM 4 Star 40 races are open to 
CAM and CVRC members. 
 
NEXT MEETING. 
 
The next meeting is Wednesday April 19th at 
the flying field. Meeting at 7:00pm. Come 
early with a plane to enjoy some fellowship 
and flying. 
 
For Sale / Trade 
 
We have had some members request a 
section in the newsletter to list items for 
sale or trade. If you have anything you 
would like listed please let Brett know. 
 
 

 
 
Quotable Quote 
“The soaring problem is apparently not 
so much one of better wings as of 
better operators.” 
- Wilbur Wright as he observed 
buzzards in flight 


